
NewsLetter
Latest News

We would like to congratulate
Dr Newton, Dr Probert and Dr
Marta who are pregnant. we

wish them the best of luck for
the upcoming months.

We are saying goodbye to Dr
Wall, who will be retiring from
the GP partner in March 2025
after being with the practice

since 2001. Good News! Dr Wall
will be returning in May 2025 as

a part time salaried GP. 
 

NHS APP
The nhs app is a quick and effect

way to access your medical
records as well as the below:

·Order repeat prescriptions and
nominate a pharmacy where you

would like to collect them.

·Book and manage appointments.
·View your GP health record to see
information like your allergies and

medicines (if your GP has given you
access to your detailed medical

record, you can also see
information like test results)

·Book and manage COVID-19
vaccinations.

Christmas opening times:

Monday 23rd : 08:00 – 18:30
Tuesday 24th : 08:00 – 18:30

Wednesday 25th : CLOSED
Thursday 26th: CLOSED

Friday 27th: 08:00 – 18:30
Monday 30th : 08:00 – 18:30
Tuesday 31st : 08:00 – 18:30

Wednesday 1st - CLOSED
Thursday 2nd – open as usual

If you need medical assistance
when we are closed you can
contact 111 or attend a local

emergency service.

Reminder to make sure any
prescription requests are
requested in advance as

pharmacy Christmas hours
may affect this.



Protected learning dates:

Tuesday 4th February from 1pm
Wednesday 12th March from 1pm

Tuesday 1st April from 1pm 

The surgery will be closed from
1pm - 6:30pm. For medical

assistance during this time please
call 111.

Patient Participation Group

Going into the new year, we are looking for new members to join our
PPG group. Our practice has an active PPG membership of currently

10 patients. We have a PPG chair who were voted in by the PPG
group members. As part of her role the practice care coordinators
works closely with the group who meet quarterly at the practice or

virtually if members cannot attend.

The aims of the Patient Participation Group (PPG) are as follows:
To encourage a positive relationship between the patients and

the surgery staff, both medical and administrative
To have a voice for the patient in the practice

To work constructively and positively to help identify solutions
and to work in partnership with the practice and other local

organisations
Carrying out research to find out what matters to patients and

discussing the findings with the practice
To encourage patients to engage in their own healthcare

If you are interested in becoming a PPG member either attending
meetings or via a virtual membership please contact the surgery, or

email cmicb-cheshire@yorkroadgrouppractice@nhs.net

One Ellesmere Port Primary Care Network (PCN) is the collaboration of the 6 GP
Practices from across the town who are working together to develop better services

for our patient population.

Flu & COVID Vaccination Programme

The flu and covid programme has now
come to an end with a positive turnover

of patients being vaccinated.

We have a final flu clinic on Wednesday
20th November between 10am - 6pm
at the old job centre in Ellesmere port

Arcades.

You are eligible for a flu vaccine if:
Pregnant

Aged 65 years and over
a carer

Frontline workers in social care
Close contacts of

immunocompromised individuals

We would like to wish you all a Merry
Christmas and a happy New Year.


